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Our birthday girl this 

week is: 

Growing in awareness of finding God in small things. 

While driving to Mass this morning I noticed how the leaves were greening up the trees on 

my short, but too long to walk, journey. Then back home, I turned to ‘Finding God in a leaf’ 

by Brian Grogan SJ. 

The reading from Genesis at Mass this morning Feast of St Joseph the Worker, spoke about 

God’s work of creation on the sixth day.  

 It finished with the line ‘And God rested on the seventh day after all the work he had been 

doing’. 

Fr Brian explains ‘God is infinite energy, so for God, resting means enjoying to the full all that 

is good.’  

Laudato Si’ has opened the door for us to find God in the tiniest things as well as the most 

awesome and enjoy.  

Savio 



 

 

 

MAKING A DIFFERENCE 

IN THE LIVES OF OTHERS 

 

Relatives/friends of Sisters:-  

Marguerita’s brother, Pat; 

Eily May’s brother, Tade, and her sister, Mary 
Philomena White; 
East Holme Nurse, June; 

Carmel Comerford’s sister, Clare; 

Marcella Roe’s sister, Eileen; 

Nicky Doran, Sr Kay’s Brother who is ill. We 

pray for Sr Kay too and Nicky’s wife, 

Bernadette; 

Margaret James, an associate; 

Noeleen Bermingham; 

Eithne’s nephew, Bernard Donoghue; 

Francine’s sister, Rita; 

 

 

 

Vy’s brother, Joseph Tran The Day; 

now receiving palliative care; 

Maria Somers, Paschal Somers’ wife 

Catherine O’Riordan, Sr Eileen’s sister; 

Annie McCambridge; 

Thomas Mullins, Fr Tadgh’s brother. 

Sister Betty Cahill -Sister Betty would be 
grateful for prayers for a full recovery from 
her broken hip; 

Pulane Makepe’s father  

Sr Maeve is still in hospital in Dublin awaiting 
an operation on her wrist. Please can you keep 
her in your prayers for what is hopefully a 
successful operation and a speedy recovery. 

Please remember Kathleen Ryan, (née Collins) formerly Sr Felicity, and 
sister of the late Sr Margaret Collins, in your prayers. 

Kathleen died in Dublin last week, after a long illness.  

May she rest in peace. 

 Fr Ian Kalumba CP in Botswana.  

Please remember Fr Ian in your prayers.  

May he rest in peace. 

Our sincere condolences to the Passionist Community in Botswana. 



80th Birthday celebrations 

80th birthday celebrations for Sister 

Anna at Drumalis.  

Sister Anna can be seen here  

Celebrating with Sr Therese and  

Sr Margaret Rose 



Celebrations from across the pond ………. 

The USA Sisters had a lovely gathering for Sister Madeline 
Pucella to celebrate her 95th birthday! 

All the sisters pictured live in Rhode Island.  


